
 

 

Castle Hill School Uniform Guide to parents  

Castle Hill School follows the TLT Uniform Policy, please follow the link 
http://www.togetherlearningtrust.co.uk/uniform-policy 

The following statements provide contextual clarity regarding our communities’ 
unique needs.    

Expectations for school uniform 

Our students wear a school uniform which consists of a coloured jumper or cardigan. 
Polo shirt and black/grey trousers or skirt. Uniform incorporating the school logo is 
available form Term Time Wear in Huddersfield, however the logo is not a necessity. 
Sixth form students are not required to wear uniform although many do.    

Expectations for our school community  

Pupils are encouraged to wear the correct uniform where possible.  

Parents and carers 

Parents and carers are expected to make sure their child’s clothing is clean, and 
that every item is:  Clearly labelled with the child’s name and is in the best possible 
condition.   

Non-Compliance 

The school will work closely with parents to arrive at a mutually acceptable 
outcome. A positive, collaborative approach, taking into consideration context and 
need is paramount.  

Staff  

Staff will closely monitor pupils to make sure they are happy and well presented. 
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